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December 29, 2021 
 

Good Afternoon, 
On December 27th the Center for Disease Control (CDC) issued new guidance for COVID-19 
isolation and quarantine procedures.  As a District, we are still awaiting confirmation and 
clarification from the Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) as to how these new protocols 
will be applied in the school setting. Currently, we are utilizing the same protocols for isolation and 
quarantining that we have been using all school year. 
 
We will continue to update families and staff as the new CDC guidance is reviewed and applied to 
schools by DHS, the Department of Public Instruction, and our local public health officials. 


